November 9, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes

Executive Director for Operations
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-05-0047 - SEMIANNUAL

REPORT - STATUS OF IMPLEMENTATION OF DAVIS-BESSE
LESSONS LEARNED TASK FORCE REPORT
RECOMMENDATIONS

The Commission has approved the staff’'s recommendation to discontinue the semiannual report
on the status of the implementation of the Davis-Besse Lessons Learned Task Force
recommendations.

The staff provided a status update to the Commission on the efforts to develop an NRC lessons
learned program in July 2005 and again in the November 1, 2005 Commission briefing. The
staff should provide the Commission semi-annual updates on this effort in the form of an
information paper or memorandum to the Commission.

The staff should continue to collect operating experience from international sources, with
specific consideration given to obtaining information related to advanced reactor designs that
are likely to be proposed to be built in the U.S.
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